
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

ST. MARK’S UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST 

DECEMBER 18, 2022  5:00 P.M. 
 

“Is it really Christmas?” 
 

 

Program Coordinators:    Anna Marie Bramstedt, Tara Vandoske, 
                                Michelle Scharl, Brenda Schultz 
 

 

RINGING OF THE BELLS 

PRELUDE                                          Brenda & Grace Schultz 
 

 

All Children Hymn                                “Deck the Halls” 

                         
Children & Trees Hymn                                            “O Christmas Tree”  
  
Angels Hymn                                                  “This Little Light of Mine” 

 

Children Bell Choir                                 “Hark! The Herald Angels Sing” 

 

All Children Hymn                                                   “Away in a Manager” 

 

Children Bell Choir                       “Joy To The World” 

  
Congregational/Children Hymn                                         “Silent Night” 

       (PLEASE STAND)                      #186 (all verses in English) 
 

 

Postlude                            Brenda & Grace Schultz 

 

                   
 

                               



                                          CAST 

Reader        Wyatt Scharl 
Susie Spruce     Hailey Hermann 
Penny Pine     Hillary Hermann 
John Juniper     Colton Scharl 
Everett Evergreen                Reid Vandoske 
Polly Poplar                  Sierra Bramstedt 
Albert the Angel      Colten Sommer 
Child 1             Adela Scharl 
Child 2                 Peter Grunewald 
Child 3      Wyatt Scharl 
Child 4                    Henley Hermann 
Child 5      Brooklyn Vandoske 
Angel 1           Adela Scharl 
Angel 2      Peter Grunewald 
Angel 3              Wyatt Scharl 
Angel 4         Henley Hermann 
Angel 5      Brooklyn Vandoske 
       
   
   

Special thanks to several congregation members: 
 

• Kathy for recording our music! 
• Grunewald family for ringing the bells!  
• Glenn, Jason and Bob for lighting the candles! 
• Jerry for videotaping and setting up our microphones! 
• Cindy for making our costumes look amazing! 
• Olivia and Brianne for handing out bulletins and candles! 

 
 We could not have pulled this off without all of you! 

 
 
Parents, please pick up your children in the church basement.  
Thanks to all parents for helping their children prepare for today’s 
performance. It was truly a pleasure to work with them. Thank you!    
  

 



 

 
 

This program is being recorded and will be posted on our church 
Website: www.stmstjucc.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Like us on Facebook    

Check out our Website: www.stmstjucc.org     

 

Join our prayer team; contact Karen in our Church office: 

stmstjoffice@gmail.com 

http://www.stmstjucc.org/
http://www.stmstjucc.org/
mailto:stmstjoffice@gmail.com

